
 
 

5801 South Ellis Avenue, Chicago, Illinois 60637 
 

 

                          August 7, 2013 

 

Dear Neighbor: 

We would like to invite you to a community meeting to introduce the University of Chicago’s 
new North Campus Residence Hall and Dining Commons. The new development, designed by 
Studio Gang Architects, will occupy the space where Pierce Tower and Dining Commons now 
stands, at the corner of 55th Street and University Avenue. The meeting will consist of a 
presentation of the development, as well as time for questions and answers. 
 
 
The meeting date and location:   

Wednesday, August 21, 6:00 pm 

Chicago Booth School of Business, Rm. C25 (basement level)  

5807 South Woodlawn Avenue 

 

As you may know, we initially unveiled the design of this development in a webcast on July 23rd. 

A description of the development and video of the design unveiling can be viewed on our 

website at www.uchicago.edu/community. We look forward to meeting with you in person to 

review specifics about the project. 

 

I hope to see you at the meeting. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

William Towns 

Assistant Vice-President 

 


